
Many congratulations

on the birth of your child.

Cancel home visit / change date of home visit:
 

If this appointment is not possible for you, or you do not wish to have a home visit,
please call your family midwife / family paediatric nurse

(see visiting card attached)
or the office of the “Präventive Hilfe” (Preventive Assistance)  

(telephone no. +49 (0)2261/871216).

Further information at:
www.gummersbach.de

You can find the Guide for Families at:
https://www.guterstart.nrw.de/gummersbach.suche

(Unfortunately, in cases of illness, it may be that we cannot cancel the appointment in time.)



Dear parents,

On behalf of the town of Gummersbach, I warmly congratulate you on the birth of your child!

It’s important to me that right from the beginning, parents are well-informed about our pro-
grammes to promote the development, support and care of their children.

The family midwives / family paediatric nurses of the town of Gummersbach have therefore 
given you the appointment listed below, and are available if you require any advice about your 
baby.

The appointment is voluntary and reserved for you

on: at in your home.

You will also receive our welcome greetings in the form of a welcome present in person during 
the appointment.

Frank Helmenstein
Mayor

Translation  Languages:

Arabic

English  

French 

Kurdish 

Romanian

Russian

Turkish


